
Honorable (Commissioner/Councilman):

This is (Name). I am very concerned about a law that limits the power of our (local 
police/sheriff, depending on whether you are addressing city or county) to protect the rights of 
the residents of(County or City) from extrajudicial military detention. Recently, several cities, 
including Albany, NY, and Oxford, MA, passed resolutions opposing this law and refusing to
enforce it. 

I would like to set up a meeting with you this week/next week/other time to discuss this.

Please advise,

(Name)
(Mailing address)


